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17.07.2025 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As the end of the school year approaches, we would like to extend a special invitation to you for a 
memorable and celebratory occasion. On Friday 1th July at 3:20pm, we will be holding a special event 
to mark the end of your child's journey at Llangewydd Junior School. 

We warmly invite you to join us in collecting your Year 6 child for the very last time at 3:20pm. To 
honour this significant milestone, the entire school will participate in a "clap out" ceremony. This is our 
way of celebrating and acknowledging the accomplishments and growth of our Year 6 pupils as they 
make their final exit through the Llangewydd gates. 

The "clap out" will commence promptly at 3:20pm at the Heol-y-Frehines main gate, so we kindly ask 
that you arrive a few minutes earlier to ensure you don't miss this special moment. Your presence will 
undoubtedly make this event even more meaningful for your child and all the pupils. 

We look forward to sharing this special occasion with you and celebrating the wonderful journey your 
child has had at Llangewydd Junior School. 

Warmest regards, 

Mrs K Green 

Headteacher                   
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